Please join us at our

Open House

as we celebrate the new

Nathaniel Witherell Friendship Garden

Generously supported by Hortulus

Featuring music f%
i

and re freslzments

M.ﬁfur\.ﬁt
Saturday, May 20, ZOLEF

3:30 pm - 5:30 pm
70 Parsonage Road, Greenwich, CT

RSVP by May 18
Scott Neff at (203) 618-4227 or sneft@friendsofwitherell.org

FRIENDS OF

Nathaniel
Witherell

About the
Nathaniel Witherell Friendship Garden:

Located in the heart of Nathanicl Witherell’s campus, the Friendship Garden was gencrously supported
by Hortulus. It was designed to enhance our residents® sensory perception by including trees, shrubs,
and plants that change with the scasons and stimulate the senses. The garden features benches,

wandering paths, and a fountain. A new outdoor deck and furnishings have also been installed.



